
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SITE WALK 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2007 

10:00AM 

 
57 Short Woods Road, New Fairfield  

Spruce Ridge Subdivision, applicant/owner:  Joram/Browne 

 
Notice is hereby given that the New Fairfield Planning Commission will conduct a Site Walk of 

the above-mentioned property on Saturday, September 15, 2007 at 10am.  The public is welcome 

to attend.  The Site Walk will start at 57 Short Woods Road. 


